
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

October 11, 2016 

 

Attendance; Bob Drew, Steve Goldsmith, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Gene Spender, Todd Sawyer, Sarah 

Clemons, and Bill Paulman. 

1. Accepted October 4, 2016 minutes. 

2. Reviewed and signed The Warrant. 

3. Bill and Sarah came in to invite us to a presentation by Maggie Shannon of Maine Lakes Society 

they are hosting at Bill’s home October 29, 2016. 

4.  Todd Sawyer of Manzer Paving came in to discuss a Road Inventory and Condition Program to 

help us in development of a paving plan to help with budgeting of funds. Todd will set a time to 

meet with Larry and examine the condition of our roads and offer suggestions to get the most 

for our money. 

5. Gene came in to update us on the N.E. Milfoil work at Cushman Pond. 

6. Reviewed a notice from Ross Bradford of the National Trust For Historic Preservation. The 

Eastman Hill Trust Fund has $136,000 in funds , we discussed continuing the pursuit of a plan for 

water and septic at the Town Meeting Hall. 

7. Larry reported on Public Works, the new One-Ton Truck is ready, Security lights have been 

installed, an estimate of $5,000 was submitted to replace the roadside fence at #4 Cemetery, 

Larry requested hiring out of repair of grave stones we Voted (3-0-0) to be presented with a 

more complete scope of the project and estimated cost. 

8. Adjourned  9:00  

 


